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TILDEN TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

 

                                              Friday, December 6, 2019  

                                              Workshop 

                                                 

 
The Tilden Township Board of Supervisors met in the Township Municipal 

Building with the following present:  Supervisors Gene Schappell, Fred 

Herman; Richard DeLong; Chief William McEllroy, Secretary/Treasurer Monica 

Flower, Road Master Mike Quick, Township Solicitor Joan London, Township 

Engineer Greg Haas and local residents.  The attendance roster is on file 

with the secretary.  

 
The meeting was called to order by Chairman Gene Schappell at 9:03 a.m. 

followed by the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

SOLICITOR: 

- A Motion was made by Gene Schappell and seconded by Fred Herman 

approve and sign the easement agreement between CARAC, Inc. and 

Tilden Township for the project on Industrial Drive and SR61.  Upon 

roll call Schappell, Herman and DeLong voted yes. 

 

SALDO: 

- The Subdivision and Land Development Ordinance (SALDO) update was 

reviewed and discussed.   

 

PUBLIC PARTICIPATION: None 

 

A Motion was made by Fred Herman and seconded by Richard DeLong to  

adjourn the meeting at 11:08 a.m.  Upon roll call Schappell, Herman and 

DeLong voted yes. 

 

 

Tilden Township  

 

 

 

Monica A. Flower 

Secretary 

 

 


